
DOCKETED

Docket 
Number:

15-WATER-01

Project Title: Water Energy Technology (WET) Program

TN #: 205254

Document Title: Li Tang Comments: Inquiry about the Application for Water Energy 
Technology (WET) Program

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: Li Tang

Submitter Role: Public

Submission 
Date:

7/7/2015 9:44:13 AM

Docketed Date: 7/7/2015

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/7af1e9a9-dff1-4e93-b3b9-1e413bc03af2


Comment Received From: Li Tang
Submitted On: 7/7/2015
Docket Number: 15-WATER-01

Inquiry about the Application for Water Energy Technology (WET) Program

Dr. Tang: 

Thank you for your inquiry. There is no eligibility requirement that a company be California-based in order to 
participate. For an out-of-state company like yours, the only requirement would be to register your company with 
the California Secretary of Stateâ€™s Office post-award prior to entering into an agreement with the California 
Energy Commission. For your information, I am providing you with a link to our most recent staff draft guidelines on 
the water rebate program. http://www.energy.ca.gov/wet/documents/index.html. This guide is still in the process of 
being finalized and if hadnâ€™t already done so, please enroll in the Water List Server to receive automatic updates 

on the status of this, and other items related to the program. 

Best Regards; 

Donald B. Kazama, P.E., CEM 
Senior Mechanical Engineer (Ret.) 
Energy Efficiency Research Office 

From: Li Tang [mailto:tangli@bdp-tech.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 10:08 AM 
To: Energy - Docket Optical System 
Cc: Eric (PSL); Joy Lin 
Subject: Inquiry about the Application for Water Energy Technology (WET) Program 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Li Tang, and I am the business representative of BDP EnviroTech, a Baltimore based wastewater 
treatment technology company. We am very excited to hear about this great grant opportunity in WET program and 
interested in applying for it. We know that there is a public meeting for the inputs in WET program on May 29, but 
we just have two simple questions to confirm the eligibility for us to apply that grant. 

1) We are a currently Baltimore based company, are we eligible for this grant application in CA? 
2) We are curious to get inputs and guidelines about the application documents in order to better prepare the 
application, can we ask these questions via remote computer access during the May 29 meeting? Or we should 
better attend in person? 

Thanks, and we are looking forward to your reply. 

Best, 
Li 
------------------
Li Tang, Ph.D. | BDP EnviroTech LLC 
701 East Pratt St., Suite 260, Baltimore, MD 21202, United States 
Office: +1 410-625-3770 | Fax: +1 410 625 3775 | Toll Free: 888-669-2588 
tangli@bdp-tech.com | http://www.bdpenvirotech.com
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